
As part of St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Friendship Circle mission group’s commitment to 
further our understanding of Indigenous history and culture, we would like to invite you 
to join to the following event;  
 WHAT: ROBERT HOULE art exhibit “RED IS BEAUTIFUL”  
   DATE: Sunday September 11th at 12:45pm  
 WHERE: Contemporary Calgary (the Old planetarium, 701, - 11th St SW) 
 COST: between $5-10/person - to be finalized once total attendance is confirmed  

Judy McKearney, Margaret Bruhjell-Holmes and Linda Humphreys toured the 
exhibition and found it to be full of beautiful, colourful and large installations of 
insightful pieces. The guided tour brought appreciation of Robert’s Indigenous 
upbringing as it was presented in his abstract art form. The guided tour walked 
through with contemplation of Robert’s 50 years of knowledge of indigenous struggles, 
which were nicely balanced with, resilience and sacredness of his people’s culture. 
For further information here is the gallery’s link to the exhibit.      
https://www.contemporarycalgary.com/whats-on/robert-houle-red-is-beautiful. 

We have booked a group tour for up to 15 people so please contact the church by 
phone 403 255-0001 by Friday September 9th to confirm you attendance. Invitation to 
your friends to join for this St. Andrew’s event are welcomed. 
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